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SUFFOLK COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE’S WOMEN’S VOLLEYBALL TEAM 
RAISES $8,500 IN DIG PINK FUNDRAISER TO FIGHT BREAST CANCER  

 
Selden, NY – The Suffolk County Community College Women’s Volleyball Team  raised 
$8,500 during this year’s annual Dig Pink volleyball match hosted to support breast cancer 
education programs and research efforts.  Suffolk defeated the number-one seed, Fashion 
Institute of Technology, three sets to two during a highly entertaining back and forth five-set 
match. Over the past four years, Suffolk’s Women’s Volleyball team has raised more than 
$22,000 by participating in Dig Pink for the Side Out Foundation.   
 
  

 
 
Photo Caption: (Left to Right): The Suffolk County Community College Women’s 
Volleyball Team: (standing) Head Coach Kim Simpson; Brittney Olazagasti; Carly 
Lombardo; Courtney Bocchieri; Kiersten Kissinger; Vannessa Bailey, and Assistant Coach 
Jayne Timo, (kneeling): Kaylin Arrigo; Kaitlin Shannon; Jenna Rosado; Amanda Dill, and 
Jamie Brett. 
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About Suffolk County Community College 
Suffolk County Community College (SCCC) is the largest community college in the State 
University of New York (SUNY) system, enrolling approximately 26,000 students at its three 
campuses in Selden, Brentwood and Riverhead. SCCC offers the Associate in Arts (A.A.), 
Associate in Science (A.S.), and Associate in Applied Science (A.A.S.) degrees, as well as a 
variety of certificate programs. Offering affordable college tuition, a highly respected Honors 
program, extensive extracurricular activities, championship athletic teams, and numerous transfer 
programs, SCCC is a first-choice college for Long Island students. Visit us online at 
sunysuffolk.edu. 
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